
From: Herrera-Murillo, Cindy O
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: Status of Keel application
Date: Thursday, September 3, 2020 12:30:50 PM
Attachments: image001.jpg

Yes,  Chevron wishes to allocate via well testing. There was a list of
interest owners included in the application packet.
Thanks,
 
 

 
Cindy Herrera-Murillo
Lead HSE Regulatory Affairs Coordinator
1616 W. Bender Blvd
Hobbs, NM 88240
575-263-0431
Cherreramurillo@chevron.com

 
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2020 12:20 PM
To: Herrera-Murillo, Cindy O <CHerreraMurillo@chevron.com>
Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] RE: Status of Keel application
 
Hello Cindy,
 
Thank you, the attached sundry will suffice regarding notice to the BLM.
 
Is it correct that Chevron wishes to allocate via well testing?
 
Is it correct that the notice to each interest owner included the application packet?
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 476-3471
 

From: Herrera-Murillo, Cindy O <CHerreraMurillo@chevron.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 11:53 AM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] RE: Status of Keel application
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Dean,
Please find a copy of the sundry submitted to BLM on 11/13/2019 for the
Keel Surface Commingle.
Thanks,
 

 
Cindy Herrera-Murillo
Lead HSE Regulatory Affairs Coordinator
1616 W. Bender Blvd
Hobbs, NM 88240
575-263-0431
Cherreramurillo@chevron.com

 
 
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2020 11:45 AM
To: Herrera-Murillo, Cindy O <CHerreraMurillo@chevron.com>
Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] RE: Status of Keel application
 
Hello Cindy,
 
I’m sorry about not following up on this application sooner as it looks like our last communication
was about a month ago.
 
Attached is the last email I have in file for this application.
 
I know we had a follow up phone call regarding this application. As I recall, you had confirmed that
you wish to allocate production via well test and further confirmed that the application packet was
sent to each of the interest owners. Is this correct?
 
However, I do not remember the required notice of the BLM being addressed. Please send me either
the certified tracking number for notice to the BLM or documentation indicating that notice was
submitted to them via sundry.
 
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 476-3471
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From: Herrera-Murillo, Cindy O <CHerreraMurillo@chevron.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 11:18 AM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Status of Keel application
 

Dean,
Can you please give me an update of the Keel Surface Commingle?
Thanks,
 
 

 
Cindy Herrera-Murillo
Lead HSE Regulatory Affairs Coordinator
1616 W. Bender Blvd
Hobbs, NM 88240
575-263-0431
Cherreramurillo@chevron.com
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